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COVID-19 information from Milton Keynes Coroner’s Court. 

 

As all members of the public are now able to access lateral flow covid-19 tests, we ask 

that all those attending court in person complete a test either the evening before or 

morning of the first day of the hearing and only attend court if the test is negative. 

 

Access to/from the court 
  The entrance doors to Milton Keynes Coroner’s Court will be locked between inquest 

hearings. 

 

  On arrival to the court, please wait under the covered area outside the court until you are 

called into court.  

 

 Do not arrive more than five minutes before the inquest is due to commence. 

 

  An officer or member of staff will call you in court. On entering the building, please sanitise 

your hands with the gel at reception. 
 

 You will be required to wear a mask in all communal areas when entering/leaving the court and 

whilst using any shared facilities such as the WC.  Masks can be removed once you are seated 

inside the court room, 

 

 After the inquest has concluded, you will be asked to leave the building promptly to allow for 

cleaning between each hearing. Please ensure you take all items with you. 

 

 On leaving the building, please sanitise your hands with the gel at reception. 
 

Court room 
 

 Families must notify the coroners officer in advance as to who is attending the inquest and give 

their names and mobile telephone numbers to the officer. Legal representatives will also be 

required to furnish their names and telephone numbers prior to the inquest. 

 

 You’ll be shown to your seats in the court room.  
 

 The court room is cleaned between inquest hearings. 

 

 If you wish to join the proceedings by video link rather than attend in person then please notify 

the coroners officer at the earliest opportunity so that arrangements can be made to facilitate 

your request. 

 

 If you have any symptoms of COVID-19, please do not attend the court but telephone the 

office on 01908 253955. 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


